
Term 3 July 2014

Gardeners Road Cookbook 
Our school is culturally diverse, with over 35 languages spoken 
by students. This creates a fantastic opportunity for us to 
develop a multicultural cookbook, that all families can 
contribute to. 


Do you have a favourite family recipe to share?

All students and teachers are asked to submit their favourite 
recipe for the cookbook. Categories include breakfast, lunch, 
dinner, dessert or snack recipes.


Recipes can be hand written and given in at the office or word 
processed and emailed to GRPSparents@gmail.com by the 
end of Term 3. Remember to include your name and a picture 
of the prepared dish (if possible). Briefly tell us why this is 
your favourite dish. 


The cookbook will be available for purchase before the end of 
the school year. 

                                                          Save the Date: P&C Disco 21 November 2014

Fathers' Day Stall 

The Fathers' Day stall will be 
held on the morning of Friday 
5th September 2014. Gifts will 
be available for students to 
purchase from $1 to $8. Please 
send your child/ren with some 
money on the day, if you 
would like to purchase a gift.  

Are you available to assist with 
the running of the stall?  

Please email 
GRPSparents@gmail.com  

Trivia Night 

The trivia night will be held on 
Friday 24th October 2014, 
6.30 for 6.45pm start. Tickets 
are $20 and will be sold 
leading up to the night. 
Organise a table of 10 or join 
others for a fun filled night.  

Raffle tickets will be given to 
students to sell throughout 
Term 3. The student who sells 
the most tickets will receive a 
voucher for a bowling birthday 
party, donated by the 
Newmarket Hotel. The winner 
will be announced during the 
morning assembly on the day 
of the Trivia Night. The raffle 
will be drawn on the night. 
Additional tickets can be 
collected from the office. 
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